
Hillside School Council 
Meeting Minutes May 27, 2015 

 
The meeting came to order at 3:15 p.m. 
 
In attendance were Michael Kascak , Nicole LaFace, Lauren Geary, Liz 
Webb Green, Mary Buffinger,  Joanna Herrera and Aaron Ogilvie. 
 
Michael Kascak opened the meeting. 
 
Michael highlighted the upcoming Hillside day and a special assembly 
honoring Ms. Early at 2:05 on June 12th. 
 
Michael announced that Mary Buffinger and Nicole LaFace will be ending 
their term on School Council, and Joanna Herrera will be stepping down 
to be PTC co-president. In addition Aaron Ogilvie will be moving on to 
teach in Belmont, so there will a community position open as well. 
 
Sections:  
 
The numbers are currently too close to make a decision.  
Michael will be holding off until August to mail out class placement lists. 
 
Considering an ELC-homeroom for the upcoming 5th grade.  
Kà 1st grade is currently 3 sections but could grow to 4 depending on 
numbers. 
Goal: Grades K-2 under 22 students in a classroom. 
Grades 3-5 can go up to 25. 
 
For the PTC meeting with Dan: What are the town’s plans for keeping us in a 
safe, functioning school until 2020/2021 (new school built)? 
 
The meeting was adjourned at 4:10 p.m. 
 


